
Please include my comments in the public response
requested on the findings of your scientists regarding
in-vitro cell cultures replacing lethal animal tests.

I urge NIEHS to implement cell culture testing
immediately, and put a permanent end to the lethal and
barbaric LD50 Test which has caused so much pain to
countless numbers of defencelss animals.
Thank you.
Ms. Gillian M. Hatch Carlsen


